
 

 
 

                                     
 

 
 
Friday 21st April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
TRIP TO SUNDOWN ADVENTURELAND- CLASS 2  
WEDNESDAY 21st JUNE 2023 (CLASS 2 PUPILS) 
 
We have secured a visit to Sundown Adventureland in Retford. This is linked to our topic of Traditional 
Tales, and we will be exploring the story areas. The visit will take place on Wednesday 21st June 2023 
for Class 2 children. The coach will be leaving at 09:15 am and will set off back to Mapplewell at 
02:15pm aiming to be back at school for normal finishing time. We will keep you updated on our twitter 
page. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch on that day, if your child is in receipt of free school meals 
and you would like to order one from school, please contact school reception. 
 
We appreciate that the cost of school visits is rising, and this is mainly due to travel costs.  However, we 
feel that visits providing hands on experiences for the children are a beneficial part of the curriculum. 
Unfortunately, unless we receive voluntary parental contributions for the visits we will have to cancel as 
the school is unable to subsidise the cost. If there are any issues, please contact Mrs Cryer in the school 
office.   
 
Please make payment via the Arbor app and give your consent. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
G Padfield 
Headteacher 
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Greenside Avenue, Staincross, 
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